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llay 6, 1952,

Mre. Glemn J, Talbolt, President,
Nerth Dakota Farmers Union,

I am gsending you under separate cover 1606 copies
of the Government bulletin indicating in a general way the

method that should be all flood sufferers in
their efforts to rel te ves after this terrible
experience,

I though perhaps nembers of the Farmers Union
would appreciate a copy, and distribution is left entirely
Y0 you, Thank you very much,

Sincerely yours,

Usher L. Burdick, l. Ce
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